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Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
All students enrolled in the AT program will be administered an assessment in May to determine 
math placement in sixth grade.  Students who meet or exceed the cut-score will be placed in Pre-
Algebra A, a two-year accelerated program.  Students who do not will be placed in Pre-Algebra B,  
a one-year accelerated program. 

Students who average at least 90% on the tests on chapters one through eight in grade 5 will qualify 
for Pre-Algebra A, regardless of the score on the placement test. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Gregory Schmidt 

Supervisor of Mathematics 

gschmidt@mersnj.us 
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